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DATE:		January 5, 2015

TO:		All UWW Travelers

FROM:		Jeff Arnold
		Vice Chancellor - Administrative Affairs

RE:		Change to Airfare Booking Policy

Effective January 5, 2015 the UW System will move further toward a managed travel program with the required use of Fox World Travel agents or the on-line booking tool (Concur) for all UW air travel.  The current requirement has been expanded to include all group and international travel.  The attached memo from UW System President Ray Cross outlines the justification and expectations for the new policy.
  
Of particular note for travelers booking airfare is the first paragraph on page two.  “After July 1, 2015 only travel booked through the contracted program will be eligible for UW payment or reimbursement.”

Travelers already familiar with the Concur booking tool should notice improvements to the user interface for online booking.  Webinar training on new procedures for booking group travel will occur in January.  The UWW Travel Office will send out further communications when training dates and times are finalized.  

It is anticipated that long overdue increases to the meal and lodging maximums will be announced in the coming months.  Along with increases to the travel maximums, the UW System will move to a per diem structure for meals and incidentals.  Changes to the travel maximums are expected to begin with the start of the new fiscal year.

Read more about the changes on the UW TravelWise portal http://www.foxworldtravel.com/UW/  Questions about changes to the System-wide travel program may be directed to the Travel Office in Financial Services at 472-3912 or Travel@uww.edu.  
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